
 

  

St. John’s Lutheran School 

N E W S L E T T E R 
November Newsletter:  Volume 4 

CHURCH 

SERVICES: 

Contemporary Service 8:30AM 

Traditional Service: 10:30AM 

Sunday School: 9:45AM 

Trunk- Or -Treat 
St. John’s had our annual trunk-or-treat festival on October 29th! 

We want to thank everyone who came out & participated. A 

huge thank you goes out to our staff & PTO for pulling things 

together! We hope everyone had a great weekend!  

REMINDER: ALL LUNCH 

MENUS SHOULD BE 

TURNED IN BY THE DUE 

DATE, POSTED ON TOP 

OF EACH MENU! 

 

PTO MEETING:  

Monday, November 21st 

at 6:30 PM with the 

option of Zoom/Audio 

Video Option  

 

Welcoming to 

St. John’s… 

Mrs. Pritchard, she is 

teaching PE this 

year! 



  /n  

   

Artwork By Students 
St. John’s Lutheran School 

wants to thank Mrs. Patterson 

& all of the students for their 

great artwork! These pieces 

were on display at the 

Carolina Classic Fair this year! 

Artwork from our St. 

John’s Lutheran 

School Students!  

Carrington C. (5th) 

Canaan B. (2nd) 

Brooklyn T. (2nd) 

Dates to Save… 
  

Wednesday, November 10th - 

Picture Retakes 
 

Wednesday, November 10th - 

Spirit Night @ Bobo’s 5-8PM  

  

Thursday, November 10th - 

Veteran’s Day Chapel 

 

Tuesday, November 15th- 

Spirit Night @ Dairi-O’s 5-8 PM 

 

Tuesday, November 22nd - 

End of 2nd Quarter   

 

Wednesday, November 23rd - 

Friday, November 25th - NO 

SCHOOL Thanksgiving Break  

 

Thursday, December 1st -

Christmas Program at 6PM 

(3rd, 4th, and 5th Grade)  
 

Thursday, December 8th - 

Christmas Program at 6 PM 

(Preschool & TK)  

 

Thursday, December 15th -

Christmas Programs at 6 PM 

(Kindergarten, 1st, and 2nd 

Grade)  

Class Field Trips  
November 4th- Fourth 

Grade Field Trip 

November 18th- Fourth 

Grade & Second Grade 

Field Trip 

December 1st- First Grade 

Field Trip 

December 2nd- Second 

Grade Field Trip 

December 9th- Third Grade 

Field Trip 



   

   

 

 

“Train a child in the way he should go, and when he is old, he will not turn 

from it.” 

Proverbs 22:6 
 

Keeping up with the Principal 

 

Tiffany Banks  

Happy Turkey Month!  
  
We had a great October! We had picture day, Parent Teacher Conferences, practiced 
different safety drills, and enjoyed fall break. We closed out our first quarter with a half day of 
school. We survived Mr. Cat and Mrs. Louisa being out (We missed them so much!) and we 
had an awesome time at Trunk or Treat. Big thanks to the Winston Salem Police Department 
for helping with traffic and parking!  
  
We have started identifying something that we are grateful for during morning 
announcements. It is a great time to reflect on all the good things that God provides for us. 
He is ever faithful. The classes will be decorating their doors during the month of November 
following the theme “We are grateful.” The PTO will be coming by at the end of the month to 
judge the doors and the winning classes will receive a prize.  
  
Field trips are upon us. Please be on the look-out for Permission Slips for your children. Also, 
if you are planning to go on the field trips you will need a Parent Permission Slip. Parents 
who want to drive on the field trip, please stop by the office to drop off a copy of your license 
and insurance. We are so excited to get out into the community to learn more the world that 
God has given to us.   
  
Operation Christmas Child is here. Please prayerfully consider donating approved items (see 
attached flyer) or monetary donations to support children in need this Christmas Season. 
Donations can be placed in the white bins outside the office or sent in with the students. We 
would love to be able to create 100 shoeboxes full of wonderful things. Last year we were 
able to beat that goal and I know we can this year too.  Please contact the office if you have 
any questions.  

  
Heavenly Father,  
Thank you for St. John’s and for the teachers, staff, families, and students that make this such a 
wonderful place. Thank you for the reminders that we have so much to be thankful for. Bless our 
efforts as we work to fill 100 shoeboxes through Operation Christmas Child. Help us in fulfilling our 
mission of getting one more person to heaven by showing them Jesus. Lord, bless these children and 
their families this holiday season. Keep them safe and remind them they are loved by you always.   
 

In your name,  
Amen  

 


